Department of
Water Utilities

MEMO

Date: August 8, 2016 =
From: Bill Riley, Director
Subject: Cancellation — August 10, 2016 Water Advisory Board Meeting

The scheduled Water Advisory Board meeting scheduled for Wednesday, August 10,
2016 at 10:00 AM has been CANCELLED. The next Water Advisory Board is being
scheduled and will be posted to meet the requirements of the Texas Open Meetings Act
and subsequent opinions of the Texas Attorney General’s Office.

For questions or comments please contact Ann Pierce at (325) 657-4209.




